
St Anthony & St Aloysius Parish 

Please click on this link to access the 

weekly Parish newsletter and other 

events. 

http://members.ozemail.com.au/

~stanthony/frames.html 

TERM 1 
February 

8th Mass St Anthony’s 10 am 
10th Commissioning Mass  

St Anthony’s 11 am 
22nd Welcome BBQ 
26-29th Year 5/6 Camp  
 

March 

5th Curriculum Night (TBC) 
6th Ash Wednesday 
11th Labour Day Holiday 
15th St Patrick’s Day Mass 
 

April 

5th Last Day of Term 1 
 

TERM 2 
April 

23rd TUESDAY  
First Day of Term 2 

ST ANTHONY’S SCHOOL – ST ALOYSIUS CAMPUS CAULFIELD 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2019 school year!  It was wonderful to see the excited faces of students, parents 

and carers returning to school last week.  The welcoming faces of all as they walked through the 

gates were a reassurance that all was back to normal and routines were once again back in place.  

As I walked around the school and into the classrooms it appeared that everything was settled and 

the children were all happy to be back at work.  I found that their smiling faces were a great  

reassurance for me that made me feel welcomed and at home ready for a new adventure. 

 

As we begin this new school year there will be many opportunities to bring together this warm and 

welcoming community which embraces its diversity.  There will be many exciting events  

happening throughout the year which will highlight the wonderful work that takes place at  

St Aloysius Campus. There will also be many opportunities for the staff and students to join with  

St Anthony’s Campus in a variety of activities.   

 

Congratulations to the three Foundation students Lucas, Layla and Derick who have settled into the 

Juniors classroom routine with ease and comfort.  Thank you to their parents and carers who made 

them feel reassured that they were ready for school and to Mrs Margaret Mitchell who ensured that 

they were all engaged and happy on their first days with us. Their own and their family’s journey 

with us has started smoothly and are all ready to take on all the work ahead with confidence. 

 

BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR MASS 

All families are invited to join students and staff from St Anthony’s Campus and St Aloysius’  

Campus to celebrate the first Mass for the year at 10.00 am at the St Anthony’s Church,  

Glen Huntly. 

The Year 6 student leaders and the SRC representatives will receive their badges after Mass on  

Friday.   

 

We have had time to rest, 
And now we are full of energy. 
We have had time to think, 
And now we are full of ideas. 
We have had time to stop, 
And now it’s time to get going. 
Be with us God we pray.  Amen 
 
Sincerely Yours 

 

Margaret Carlei 

Principal  
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Yes, I hope we have your attention! 

Some times the children are so involved in what they are doing that they 

forget to stop and don’t make it to the bathroom in time and there are little 

accidents. 

It would be fantastic if every child had a spare pair of underpants in a small 

zip lock bag in the small side pocket of their school bag.  This alleviates the anxiety of having to use 

a spare pair from the sick bay (these supplies are often not quite the same as a child’s own). 

Please take a few minutes over the weekend to pop a spare pair into your child’s bag. 

Please come along on  

Friday 22 February 2019 from 6pm  

for a Free Sausage Sizzle 

and fun on the Giant Slide 

Catch up with our school community and 

welcome our new families 

Please BYO chairs and drinks 

During the holidays we had a couple of trees removed on the west boundary 

fence and have some firewood which we would love you to take home if you 

have a log fire.  The wood is beside the After Care room on the boundary fence.  

Please let us know when you might be able to collect it so that we can arrange a 

time when the children are not out in the yard. 

Welcome BBQ 

FREE FIREWOOD 

Emergency Undies 

Uniform Reminder from Mrs Carlei 

As routines turn back to normal for the year ahead this is a gentle reminder that it is an expecta-

tion that all children wear the School uniform in the correct manner.  The summer uniform is to be 

worn everyday except when your child’s class has Sports.  All jewellery is to be appropriate and at a 

minimum e.g. small stud earrings, watches.  Hair must be neat and tidy and if long must be tied up 

so that it out of the face and able to be worn with the school sunhat with ease. 

Please remember to clearly label all items of clothing with your child’s name. 



FIRST 

DAY AT 

SCHOOL 



What’s available daily at After School Care: 

Outdoor sports – cricket, basketball, tennis. 

Adventure Playground 

Indoor activities – Harma Beads, colouring, board games & much more. 

Welcome back to the new school year for 2019. We hope everyone had a fabulous Christmas and holiday season. 

Sarah my assistant will be back with us again this Term and I know the children and I look forward to seeing her and working 

with her again.  

Have a fabulous week, 

Julie & Sarah  

Homework and reading can be done by request at After School Care. 

This program Plan is flexible and will be adapted according to the  

identified needs of the children on the day.  

Free play and child initiated play is also supported and  

facilitated by Staff on a daily basis. 

St. Aloysius After School Care Program  

St. Al’s Safe & Secure 

100 YEARS 

2019 is the centenary of  

St Aloysius school.  We plan on 

having a year to celebrate all the 

achievements of our school over 

the last 100 years.  If you are in-

terested in joining the organising 

committee please contact the 

office. 





IMPORTANT SCHOOL DATES 2018 

TERM 1 
February 

8th School Mass St Anthony’s 10 am 
10th Commissioning Mass St Anthony’s 11 am 
22nd Welcome BBQ 
26-29th Year 5/6 Camp Beechworth 
 

March 

5th Curriculum Night (to be confirmed) 
6th Ash Wednesday 
11th Labour Day Holiday 
15th St Patrick’s Day Mass 
 

April 

5th Last Day of Term 1 
 

TERM 2 
April 

23rd TUESDAY First Day of Term 2 
 
 

 



Star of the Sea College will be conducting a series of tours from March through to August for 
families who wish to apply for a place at the College in Year 7, 2021.   
 
Tour bookings are now open and are made via our website - go to: 
http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/tours 
 
It is important for your families to also visit:  
http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/enrolment-criteria  for the Year 7 Enrolment 
Criteria list and there are Enrolment FAQ to assist your families as well. 
 
The Key dates in the application process are listed at: 
http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/key-dates 
 
The tours in the Grade 5 series are not whole-school tours. These tours are specifically 
designed to cover the areas a Year 7 student would inhabit in the course of any week.  We move 
through areas that are 'in action' with students and teachers in lessons and activities so that the 
families can see the spaces as their daughter would on any given day.  
 
Taking just over one hour, the Year 10 Tour Guides will lead the groups and assist students with 
their questions and staff will be available to answer parents' questions at the end of each tour.  
 
All tours commence @ 8:30 am sharp in our Chapel and conclude in Presentation Place next 
to the College gates.  We endeavor to keep to the hour so that parents can take their daugh-
ters back to school and move on to their workplaces without too much disruption to their day.  We 
have varied the days of the week to accommodate parents who are shift workers or travel a lot 
with their jobs.  Parents must allow time for parking and moving through to the Chapel to be seat-
ed for the commencement of each tour. 
 
The 8 tours in the series accommodate 100 visitors at a time (taken around in 5 groups)  - should 
we need to create more tours in the series we will, keeping in mind that there are no tours during 
exam periods. 

http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/tours
http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/enrolment-criteria
http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/key-dates





